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Spring is here and students are getting their hands dirty with ECO!

ECO is delighted to announce that we’ve begun safely distanced in-person programs with students

again! At the end of April, small groups of students joined us outdoors and learned about soil

through hands-on activities. It was a joy to come together after so much time apart. One second

grade student remarked, “I wish I could rewind time so I could always come back to this.” 

Thank you to everyone who supported ECO’s Home Sweet Home fundraiser! Our community

came together to raise $8,000 for equitable ecology education. Thank you to our leading business

partners, Moberi, Sub_Urban Riot, EMA Architecture, and Devil’s Food Catering!



PARTNER HIGHLIGHT


ECO is proud to be part of the Skyline Ridge

Neighbors (SRN), the nonprofit, all-volunteer

neighborhood association for rural NW

Multnomah County, Oregon. The association is

working hard to keep the area ecologically

healthy and free of invasive weeds. To learn

more about their efforts to control garlic

mustard, and how you can help, head to their

website! You can learn more about ECO's

Skyline property here.

ECO IS HIRING


ECO is hiring! We’re seeking a Director of Development and Communication to join our team. Check

out the updated job announcement which includes an increased salary range and application

deadline of June 15. We would appreciate your help spreading the word!


Great opportunities are ahead!


The ECO Team
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